
	
  

	
  

	
  
11 November 2013 
 
Heather Dryden 
Chair, Governmental Advisory Committee 
11 November 2013 
 
Re: Letter from the Secretary General of the Organisation of Islamic Cooperation 
 
Dear Heather, 
 
As you know, on 4 November 2013, the Secretary General of the Organisation of Islamic 
Cooperation submitted the attached letter with a copy to ICANN President and CEO Fadi 
Chehadé. The letter addresses the GAC’s advice concerning the new gTLD applications for 
.halal and .islam. As you also know, the New gTLD Program Committee entered into a dialogue 
with the GAC regarding these strings pursuant to the requirement of Section 3.1 of the Applicant 
Guidebook. The NGPC however has not taken any final action on these strings while they 
remained subject to formal objections.  
 
Now that the objection proceedings have concluded, the NGPC must decide what action to take 
on these strings. Before it does so, it will wait for any additional GAC input during the Buenos 
Aires meeting or resulting GAC Communiqué.  The NGPC stands ready to discuss this matter 
further if additional dialog would be helpful. 
 
Thank you for your attention.  
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
 

Stephen D. Crocker 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
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